*
AMERICAN JEWISH
ARCHIVES
6406 4 b

:‘1.> ;¥ ¥o

2, >

” X
3>y

THE JACOB RADER MARCUS CENTER OF THE

AMERICAN JEWISH ARCHIVES

Preserving American Jewish History

MS-603: Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum Collection, 1945-1992.
Series G: Speaking Engagements. 1975-1992

Box 107, Folder 22, Philadelphia Mayor's Prayer Breakfast
[Philadelphia, Pa.]. 1 June 1977.

3101 Clifton Ave, Cincinnati, Ohio 45220
(513) 221-1875 phone, (513) 221-7812 fax
americanjewisharchives.org



).

I'lce THIRTY SOUTH SEVENTEENTH STREET
: | PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19103

aterhouse & Co.

August 15, 1977

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum

National Director of Inter-Religious
Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

I am enclosing several photographs from the Mayor's Prayer
Breakfast. I hope you enjoy them half as much as we enjoyed your

message.
Sincerely yours,
Johy B. 0'Hara
Enclosures -

As above



Jude 27, 1977

The Honorable Franmk L. Rizzo
Mayor of the City of Philadelphia
Philadelphia, Pemnnsylvania

My dear Hl;yor l:l.uo.

Itmmnm:»m-lnurmmlmm:uu-
prdingt!‘plrtiei]ntim in the recent Mayor's Prayer lraklur..

Iuetpuiluymtdﬂmpnfumm”mﬂnuzhtm“m
of the lovely Bicentemnial plate. It will find an appropriate place

muynlhudmlrdﬂuc&tknqpmwﬂ.thul
had coming to kmow you in personm.

I do hope we will have opportunities to meet again in the near future,
especially in such a lovely and hopeful atmosphere.

With warmest personal good wishewssl am,
Corddally yours,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
- National Director
Interreligious Affairs
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June 23, 1977

Mr. John B. O'Hara

Price Waterhouse & Co.

Thirty South Seventeenth Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103

Dear John,
I am deeply grateful to you for your warm and thoughtful letter.

The Mayor's Prayer Breakfast was a warm and inspiring experience for me
and I am most grateful to you for making possible my participation.

It occurred to me that when you begin to plan for next year's Mayor's
Prayer Breakfasts that you might want to consider introducing an inter-
esting concept. Together with Archbishop Fulton Sheen and a number of
Protestant leaders I have been serving as a consultant to the NEW MEDIA
BIBLE project. It is a very exciting effort to translate the values and
ideals of the Bible into interesting film. I thought that the showing of
perhaps fifteen minutes of such a film excerpt from both the Hebrew Bible
and the New Testament would give a very modern and multi-dimensional qual-
ity to the Prayer Breakfast service. If you are interested in considering
this possibility, I would be more than happy to have the producers of the
film contact you at your mutual convenience in order to arrange for them
to show you some sequences of the film. You could then discuss its adapt-
ability for use at a Prayer Breakfast in context of your time limitationms.

Again, many thanks for making my experience such a hospitable and memorable
one.

With warmest good wishes to you and your-associates, I am,
‘
C::Eially,

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National Director
Interreligious Affairs
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June 24, 1977

Professor Martin Meyerson
President

University of Pennsylvania
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19104

Dear Professor m

Itmammplmaumbomtmaﬁhnﬁ.mmiq
ummmm-mmm.
Ywiﬁtcnﬂnlﬁuuththpqhht!vmtl entitled "Religious
Values in an Age of Violence." I am delighted to enclose a copy of
that document. When you find the time, I would be interested in any
reactions or eritique that I hope you would share with me.

: Maplumttdimtfulwu_ﬂlnd'lhnpnMNmomnuity
l:omtnphhthmgfm.

With varmest personal good wishes, I am,
: Cordially yours,

Rabbi Mare H. Tanenbaum

National Director
Interreligious Affairs

MHT:RPR
Enclosure



June 23, 1977

Mr. John B. O'Hara

Price Waterhouse & Co.

Thirty South Seventeenth Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103

Dear John, s i r
I am deeply grateful to 'you for your warm and thought ful l.il:énr.

The Mayor's Prlytr Imk{m was a warm and inspiring experience for me
and I am most mtcfnL to you br mnkin; ‘possible my mtiﬁption.

It occurred to me tint ‘when you begin to plan tormt ym'c ‘Mayor's
Prayer Breakfan;' that you might want to consider introdueing an inter-
esting concept. Together with Archbishop Fulton Sheen and a number of
Protestant leaders I have been serving as a comsultant to the NEW MEDIA
BIBLE project. It is a very exciting effort to translate the values and
ideals of the Bible into interesting filw. I thought that the showing of
perhaps fifteen minutes of such a film excerpt from both the Hebrew Bible
and the New Testament would give a very modern and multi-dimensional qual-
ity to the Prayer Breakfast service. 1If you are interested in considering
this possibility, I would be more than happy to have the producers of the
film contact you at your mutual convenience in order to arrange for them
to show you some sequences of the film. You could then discuss its adapt-
ability for use at a Prayer Breakfast in context of your time limitationms.

Again, many thanks for making my experience such a hospitable and mémorable
one.

With warmest good wishes to you and your associaees, I am,

Cordially,

Rabbi Marc H. Tansnbaum
National Director
Interreligious Affairs

MHT : XPR
bec: Michael Manuel

Dean Gitter
John Heyman
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%ice THIRTY SOUTH SEVENTEENTH STREET
9 PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19103
aternouse & Co. 215-685-9500
June 9, 1977

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
National Director of Inter-
Religious Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee
165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Enclosed please find a picture of you and the Mayor
and a picture of the head table from the recent Mayor's
Prayer Breakfast. The Mayor's office was kind enough
to send these to us. Thanks again for your helping to

make the occasion an important one in the life of the

City.
Sincerely yours,
Laau
John B. O'Hara
Enclosure -

As above
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FRANK L RIZZO

June 1, 1977 A b

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum,

National Director of
Inter-Religious Affairs,

The American Jewish Committee,

165 East 56th Street,

New York, N.¥Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

I want to thank you once again for your
very inspirational message at the Mayor's
Prayer Breakfast.

I do appreciate your joining us on such
a memorable occasion which was made all the
more inspiring by your address.

Under separate cover, I am sending you a
Declaration of Independence Plate along with
my good wishes.

Sincerely,

/

FLR:zmr




NOCHEM S. WINNET
LEONARD J. SCHWARTZ
NATHAN L. POSNER
ISADORE A. SHRAGER
MURRAY H. SHUSTERMAN
ROBERT P. FRANKEL

WILLIAM A. WHITESIDE, JA.

RAMON R. OBOD

SELWYN A. HORVITZ
WILLIAM T. TSIOURIS
NORMAN LEIBOVITZ
WILLIAM J. DANIEL
E.GERALD DONNELLY, JR.
HERBERT BASS

OWEN A. KNOPPING
HOWARD R. FLAXMAN
BARRY J. LEVIN
MITCHELL S. GREENSPAN
ARTHUR BACHMAN
HENRY C, FADER
ABRAHAM C. REICH

MARY C. MCMONAGLE
MITCHELL T. MORRIS

ALEX SATINSKY

A. ARTHUR MILLER
JEROME B. WEINSTEIN
CHARLES M. SOLOMON
J. VICTOR O'BRIEN
FREDCERICK PLUMBERG
DONALD BROWN

JAY G. OCHROCH
JEROME E. ORNSTEEN
VIETOR WRIGHT

DAVID H. WICE
STANLEY S. COHEN
ROBERT P. KRAUSS
BARRY ACKERMAN
ROBERT A. BILDERSEE
BARRY E. SWEET
STEPHEN P. WEISS
JEFFREY B. ALBERT
NEIL VOGEL

JOHN €. MCNAMARA
ESTHER POLEN
MURRAY E. ZEITLIN

OF COUNSEL
HERBERT 5. LEVIN
ISRAEL PACKEL

Dear Rabbi:

ety falds

/1
LAW OFFICES

FOX, ROTHSCHILD, OBRIEN & FRANKEL

1401 WALNUT STREET

PHILADELPHIA, PA, 19102
(215) LOCUST 8-5700

CABLE ADDRESS
FROF

June 1, 1977

I attended the "Mayor's Prayer Breakfast" this

morning, and had to tell you that your talk was eloquent,
relevant and most timely. I have been attending them for
many years so that I speak as an "expert".

I write for an additional reason: sitting beéside
me was William White, Esquire, one of our most distinguished
lawyers. He is a descendant of Bishop White who founded
a foundation more than 200 years ago (now it is the White-
Williams Foundation of which I have been a member for many
years). Bill is very active in the Christ Church and he
was telling me that its Rector is retiring and he is search-
ing for a new one. After you were through with your talk
he turned to me and said: "Judge, do you think he would
consider the rectorship of Christ Church?"

Always with my best wishes.

Sincerely, .

M,ﬂ(/d

Nochem S. Winnet
Rabbi Mark H. Tannenbaum
c/o American Jewish Committee

165 E., 56th Street
New York, N, Y. 10022

cc: Dr. Murray Friedman




I‘lce THIRTY SOUTH SEVENTEENTH STREET
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19103

aterhouse & Co. 216-685-9500

June 1, 1977

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum

National Director of Inter-Religious
Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

Many thanks for your participation in today's Prayer Breakfast.
You indeed honored us and our City with your presence and more than
one person has come up to us already to comment on how powerful and

gripping your message was.

Monsignor Frank Schulte had mentioned to us that, as a speaker
you might be classified as a Jewish Billy Graham or Fulton Sheen.
We now all know what he means!:

May the Lord bless you and keep you. May He make His light
shine upon you and may our paths cross soon again.

Sincerely yours,

Jopin B. O'Hara




EDWARD M. POLISHER
REUBEN E. COHEN
HERMAN LAZARUS
ALBERT STEINBERG
IRVING I. SPECTER
NATHAMN B. FEINSTEIN
SIDNEY MARGULIES®
RICHARD B. PEARL
CARL K. ZUCKER
RICHARD B. LADEN
RONALD B. GLAZER*
STEPHEN C. SUSSMAN
ALAN M. LERNER
HOWARD A. BLUM
HOWARD J. KAUFMAN
BARRY M. ABELSON
BERNARD B. KOLODNER
DAVID GUTIN

BRUCE L. THALL

AR. W. FREEDMAN
JEFFREY |, PASEK

LAW OFFICES

G/fen, CSfa,piw, ﬂ/isﬁec, &zbﬁmwz and Cohen

TWENTY-SECOND FLOOR
PHILADELPHIA SAVING FUND BUILDING

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19107
SYLVAN M. COHEN
PHILIP M. SHIEKMAN
A. BUDD CUTLER"*"
SAMUEL H. LANDY
ROBERT FREEDMAN"
BENNETT L.AARON
E. BURTON KERRAR
MARK K.KESSLER
HAROLD GREENBERG
PATRICK W. KITTREDGE
RICHARD M, SQUIRE
DENNIS E. KAPUSTIN®
BARRAY F. GREENBERG
JAMES A.REDEKER
MICHAEL J. KLINE
AOBERT £. GOLDSMITH
AUSSELL C. BELLAVANCE*
ROSLYN G. POLLACK"®
DAVID R. SCHWARTZ
NANCY H. RICH

(215) WALNUT 2-1300
CasLe COSAC

June 2, 1977

UNLESS MARKED * NOT ADMITTED IN FLORIDA
THOT ADMITTED IN PENNBYLVANIA

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum
c/o The American Jewish Committee
165 E- 56th SES,

New York, N. Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

I had the pleasure of meeting you at the Mayor's
Prayer Breakfast in Philadelphia Wednesday morn-
ing.

Your message was magnificent. As a fellow Jew,

was so very proud. The large representation of

non-Jews on hand were much impressed.

I thank you for being what you are.

Sincgrely,

SYLVAN M. COHEN

SMC:ES

ALBERT M. COHEN
I928-1958

COUNSEL
ABRAHAM L. SHAPIRO

FLORIDA OFFICE
3000 EXECUTIVE BUILDING
SUITE S80S E
3050 BISCAYNE BOULEVARD
MIAMI, FLORIDA 33137

{aos) s73-6111



UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

PHILADELPHIA 19104

Department of Religious Thought FUoun,an1vy 1M

Box 36, CoLLEGE HALL April 27,1977
TEL. (215) 5947453

N\ 2

Dear David Braverman:

I wish to thank you for an unforszettable evening -- the
concert you gave yesterday was indeed most inspiring. You have
shown a great deal of artistic sensitivity,firm yet also loving
leadership and a beautiful combination of enthusiasm and accuracy,
of personal involvement and profes.ional skill.The Bible tells
us about another David:

RSP T R YR IR I R R A -2 ... 123 Y1I17°,.."
(1:amaan1 e vyt (2RI 2)

Also I was happy to see so many friends and admirers of
yours and your work among the audience,including leading members
of the community.

With kind regards from
Miriam and Judy as well,

Yours,

Unt [

Uriel Tal

cc.Rabbis Marc T@nenbaum znd James A.Rudin.
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I‘lce THIRTY SOUTH SEVENTEENTH STREET
PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 18103

aterhouse & Co. -

May 17, 1977

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum

National Director of Inter-Religious
Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:
I am enclosing for your information a copy of our program and

sponsoring committee for our Philadelphia Mayor's Prayer Breakfast
on Wednesday, June 1, 1977.

As I mentioned in a previous letter, reservations have been
made in your name at the Sheraton Hotel, 1725 J. F. Kennedy Boulevard,
Philadelphia for the evening of May 31. These reservations will be
paid for by our Committee.

The head table will assemble in the Cafe Careme Room on the
second floor of the Sheraton at 7:30 a.m. for pictures. The
Breakfast will begin at 7:50 a.m., sharp.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free
to contact Bill McGarvey or me. I look forward to meeting you
personally on Wednesday, June 1.

Sincerely yours,

Johé)B. 0'Hara

P.S. If you would like to invite anyone to the Breakfast, we
would be happy to have them as our guest. Please call
Carol Welden, 665-9500 (ext. 326) to make seating
arrangements.

Enclosure -
Program
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April 28, 1977

Rabbi Marc H. Tanenbaum

National Director of Inter-Religious
Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

On my return today from an out-of-town trip, Bill McGarvey
told me that you had accepted our invitation to give the Message
at our Mayor's Prayer Breakfast on Wednesday, June 1, 1977. Let
me tell you how delighted I am that your schedule permitted this
and that you saw fit to accept. You honor our Breakfast effort
greatly and we await your Message with keen interest.

I am enclosing for your reference a copy of our 1975 Breakfast
program (there was none in 1976). We have made arrangements for
you to stay the night of May 31 at the Sheraton Hotel, 1725 J. F.
Kennedy Boulevard, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. The Breakfast will
begin at 7:50 a.m, and will be over at approximately 9:15 a.m.
Those at the head table will assemble at 7:30 a.m. in a room near
the Ballroom. I will keep you abreast of other details.

As Bill mentioned to you, the Message is ordinarily 15-20
minutes in length. Its purpose is to stimulate the community
leaders in attendance to a closer relationship with God and with
each other in their daily lives.

I look forward to meeting you personally and thank you again
for your participation.

Yours very truly,

~
7
/

4
\\ h-«'[‘ f 1

X _
John B. O'Hara
Chairman

Enclosure - Program

copy to - Reverend Monsignor Francis Schulte
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l'|ce THIRTY SOUTH SEVENTEENTH STREET
1 O PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19103
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April 19, 1977

Rabbi Marc H., Tanenbaum

National Director of Inter-Religious
Affairs

The American-Jewish Committee

165 East 56th Street

New York, New York 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

I am writing to you as Chairman of our City of Philadelphia
Mayor's Prayer Breakfast. I would like to invite you to give the
message at our eighth Breakfast in Philadelphia on Wednesday,
June 1, 1977 at 7:50 a.m.

Reverend Monsignor Francis Schulte, the Philadelphia arch-
diocesan superintendent of schools, especially recommended you to
our group. I do hope that your schedule will permit you to join
us. I am enclosing for your information a copy of the program
from our 1975 Breakfast.

Yours very truly,

L1

J B. O'Hara
CHairman

Enclosure -
Program

CC: Reverend Monsignor Francis Schulte






